
 
 

Northstowe and Longstanton Councillor Mtg 

DATE OF MEETING:-  3 MARCH 2022 

ATTENDEES 

Name Position 

Darren Roe (DR) Managing Director 

David Boden (DB Business Development Director 

Dean Owen (DO) Operations Manager 

Danny Smith (DS) Asst Operations Manager 

Firouz Thompson (FT) Cllr 

Sarah Cheungjohnson (SCJ) Cllr - Apologies 

Stephen Moore (SM) Cllr - Apologies 

Tindra Brash-Hall (TBH) Cllr - Apologies 

Paul Littlemore (PL) Cllr - Apologies 

Mark Norkkert (MK Cllr - Apologies 

BUSINESS UPDATE 

Date Item To Action 

3/3 DR gave a general business and busway update 
Key messages 
Much better driver recruitment position  -  
Currently at 60% passengers returned post covid  
New cheaper fares from 4th Jan – flex ticket very popular £2.94 per day! 

NOTE 

ACTIONS ARISING 

Date Items Raised To Action 

3/3 Look at local pop up events to promote new ticket range DB 

3/3 We will produce a facebook quiz page, with suggested questions and answers for FT 
to promote 

DB/FT 

3/3 FT to look which influential groups DB and DR could engage with to promote local bus 
travel 

FT 

3/3 Ticket machines – responsibility of the council – FT look if can be used as a local art 
project 

 
FT 

3/3 DR/DB offered to come to any local council/town/parish meetings to talk about 
Stagecoach and sustainable travel 

Note 

 

 

NEXT MEETING 

9 June 2022 
 


